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Charleville Taste Test and Mini-Conference Postponed
                              

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Charleville Taste Test and Mini-Conference Postponed
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
After talking to Russell Hood, our host in Murweh Shire over the weekend we have agreed to put a halt to the events planned for 16 February in Charleville.  The clean up is going to take some time and our colleagues in surrounding districts are still bracing for more water.

At this stage it is a postponement and we will advise as soon as a another date is decided, or alternate venue for the South West conference.

We extend our best wishes to those affected and hope that you remain safe.

The qldwater team.
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